

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel Phone: 603-216-3635

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

November 7, 2016

Via Electronic Mail and Hand-Delivery

Debra A. Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429 MAPLIC SMOV1648:32

RE: DE 16-835 Complaint by Richard Balagur against Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Liberty Utilities Response to Complaint of Richard Balagur

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty Utilities, enclosed please find an original and six copies of a Response to the Complaint of Richard Balagur, including Exhibits.

Please add the following person to the service list in this docket:

Karen Anne Sinville-Dupuis – <u>karenanne.sinville@libertyutilities.com</u>

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Millian

Enclosures cc: Service List